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Welcome to our first weekly newsletter for the 2009 season. In these newsletters we will publish the 
results for all our teams from previous weeks along with match reports, games and venues for the up 
coming week, monthly competition tables and so on. We encourage anyone wishing to place an article in 
“The Congo” to contact any one of your Club’s Committee for details or e-mail 
newsletter@lidcombechurchessoccer.com. 

Good luck in the 2009 season and I look forward to seeing you at Phillips Park throughout the year. 

James May 
Secretary 

 

70th Anniversary 
 
 

Saturday 4 July 2009 is the date for our 70th Anniversary Dinner to be 
held at Lidcombe Catholic Club in John St Lidcombe! 

 
Tickets on sale soon 

 
Be sure to mark this date in your diary. 

 
For further updates or information contact us at 

congs70th@lidcombechurchessoccer.com 
www.lidcombechurchessoccer.com 

 

 

BIRTHDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Happy Birthday to the following players who are celebrating their birthdays this week. 
 

Bahram Mia (P/L) 8/3 Dilhan Mert (U/7) 9/3 Andrew Li (U/7) 13/3 
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Reminder to ALL Players and Parents 
 

2009 Registration Fees are NOW Due 
 

If you have not yet paid your Registration Fees for the 2009 season please do so no 
later than Saturday 21st March 2009 

 

 
 

Congs Footy Tipping 
 

The Club will be running a NRL rugby league footy tipping competition through 2GB 
again this year with the cost to enter being $10 for adults and $5 for children up to 16 
years with prize money going to both the adult and  the child with the highest score 
at the end of the season. Depending on how many enter we could even go to 2nd & 

3rd prizes in each category. 
 

The entry fee will be payable to either James May or Ken James within the first 4 
weeks with non payers after that date not eligible for any prize money. .   

 
The same as last year, 2GB will have 3 competitions running, but our competition will 
be based on 2GB’s main competition: TIPPING. However, for a bit of fun you should 
also put your selections in each week for TIPPING ELIMINATOR and ONE TEAM TIP 

as 2GB will also maintain point scores for these competitions as well. .  
 

For those who were in our competition last year they do not have to register again, 
but they will have to LOGIN and renew their registration. 

 
To Register Go to: http://www.rugbyleaguelive.com/ 

and click on “FOOTY TIPPING.” 
The next screen will give you the option to either LOGIN or REGISTER. 

To LOGIN you will need to use last year’s username and password. 
If you are able to LOG IN most of your details will come up on the screen, but you 

might need to update some.  
At step 3 click on “I was invited by someone to enter his or her Private League” and 

enter our private league code 679681.   
Make sure you tick the last  box accepting the terms and conditions or your 

registration won’t go through. 


